Te Tari Taiwhenua

20 October 2017 147 Lambton Quay, Wellington 6011

Phone +64 4 495 7200
Ross Francis Fax +64 4 382 3589
Request made via FYl.org Email OlA@dia.govt.nz

Website www.dia.govt.nz

Dear Mr Francis

Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request 17/18-0108

Thank you for your information request which the Department of Internal Affairs (the Department)
received on 19 September 2017.

You requested:

1. Among the 43 formal requests for intervention, how many of those requests related to the
alleged failure to create a full and accurate record?

2. After requesting Archives’ intervention, how many requestors received the full and accurate
record they were seeking to obtain?

3. How many requestors failed to obtain the full and accurate record they were seeking, despite
your intervention, and what were the reasons for that failure?

4. Please send me all communication — both formal and informal — relating to record-keeping that
Archives has had with the Justice Ministry since the introduction of the Public Records Act.

5. Please also provide me with the details of the formal complaint it received in regards to the
Ministry of Justice which was referred to in Archives’ response of 11 September 2017.

The Department is extending the time available to respond to your request under section 15A(1)(b)
of the Act, as consultations necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper
response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.

We will provide our response as soon as possible, and no later than 6 November 2017

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Peter Burke =

Manager, Governance, Risk and Assurance
Department of Internal Affairs






